Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace
This week in Year 3

Monday 25" November 2024

English: We will be learning about a new legend. We will then practice retelling our own version orally
before beginning to write this including our new learning on sentences with subordinate clauses and direct
speech.

Maths: In our addition and subtraction unit, we will be adding 1s across a 10 and 10s across a hundred when
adding to a 3-digit number. e.g 384 + 7 and 384 + 40.

At the end of the week, we will be continuing to learn our 3 times tables. The following link is for a song we
have used in class to help us begin to learn the multiplications.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UnbV3iBVjc4

Homework:

As usual homework went out on Friday and comprised an English and maths activity. This homework should
be handed in on Wednesday 27t November. If, due to exceptional circumstances, any homework is likely to
be late, please let us know as soon as possible. Ten minutes reading and 5-10minutes times tables and
number bond practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine.

Spellings:

In the test on Wednesday 27" November, most children will be tested on words with mis- prefix (mis-
changes the meaning of the root word to mean incorrect or wrong): misuse, misread, mislead, mistrust,
misspell, misbehave, misplace, misheard, misprint, miscommunicate plus the word Tuesday. Some children
have different lists.

New spellings will be sent out after the test. For most children these will be words with the re- prefix (re -
added to the root word means to repeat or to do the action again): reapply, rewrite, return, reappear,
replace, repay, rebuild, revisit, reread, revisit plus the word December. The new spellings will be tested on
Wednesday 4" December.

Other Matters:

e We thoroughly enjoyed our trip to Eton College’s Museum of Antiquities last week. The children
learned more about the process of mummification, about hieroglyphics and about the Ancient
Egyptian gods. Many apologies for our late arrival back at school.

e Please could you make sure that your child has a reasonable stock of writing pencils and at least one
white board pen? An increasing number of children are needing to borrow these items. New white
board pens can be bought from the school office at a cost of £1.

e Family Worship will take place this Thursday 28" Nov at St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 9am.
Please do join us if you can.
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